
Dear parent/guardian  
 
I hope you are well and having a great week so far. It is my absolute pleasure to invite you to the 
upcoming iRock concert - please see the details below. 
 
Date: 19th December 
 
Time: 9.15 – 10.00am 
 
Location: School Hall 
 
Concerts are a great opportunity for the children to showcase what they have been learning in a 
supportive and encouraging environment. All of the bands are doing fantastically well so far this term, 
and I can’t wait to share their progress with you! Hopefully I will see you there. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
Looking forward to seeing you next week! 
 

 
Regards, 

Charlie J.V. 

Band Coach 

iRock School of Music 

 
 

 

 

  

   

 


